
   

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We have issued the SECOND TERM EXAM ADMIT CARD to the students today. (27/9/23) 

 

The ADMIT CARD was not issued to the FEE DEFAULTERS.  

Kindly clear the due fee and collect the Admit Card from the Fee Counter before 3rd October.  

 

ADMIT CARD IS COMPULSORY DURING THE EXAM DAYS.  

 

Please paste the ADMIT CARD on the clipboard of your child. (Use glue or fevicol for pasting)  

 

CHILDREN WILL NOT BE ALLOWED TO WRITE THE EXAM WITHOUT THE ADMIT CARD.  

 

Parents are requested to be extra careful during the exam days. 

 

 ONCE YOUR CHILD ENTERS IN THE SCHOOL PREMISES NO PARENTS WILL BE ALLOWED TO HANDOVER 

ANY MATERIALS TO THEIR CHILDREN.  

 

In case of any contagious disease parents are STRICTLY INFORMED NOT TO SEND THEIR CHILD TO THE 

SCHOOL  

 

Principal 

Hebron English School, Bagdogra. 


